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Niguel Shores Community Association 
Community Update – May 20, 2025 

For the most up to date information visit:  niguelshores.org 

Be sure to vote in the NSCA Annual Election! 
Be sure to participate in the 2025 Annual Election of Directors. Today is the day the ballots are 
counted…if we have enough ballots returned. We need twenty-six (26) more ballots returned in order 
to make quorum and hold the Annual Election tonight, Tuesday, May 20, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
Clubhouse. 

Elections Cost Money so please be sure to return your ballot and help us reach quorum. Listed below 
are the different available options you have to return your ballot and make sure your voice is heard. 

 Deliver to the Management Office and place in the locked BALLOT box in the office lobby
 Present in person at the Annual Meeting in the Clubhouse on Tuesday, May 20, prior to the polls

closing

Lost your ballot? The Inspector of Elections will have additional ballots for those who misplaced theirs 
at the election. 




